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student’s written consent. You may contact OneStop or access the Registrar’s page on the 

Pepperdine University website to obtain the form for submitting this request. After 

submitting the form to the registrar, the University will not release your information to any 

third party without your written consent. 

Recently, the Department of Defense created a database to hold private and personal 

information about students older than 16 and younger than 25 such as Social Security 

Numbers, majors, and grades. Please note that the procedures described above for 

preventing the disclosure of Directory Information without written consent pursuant to 

FERPA and the Solomon Amendment DO NOT apply to this database. To opt-out of 

http://www.pepperdine.edu/registrar/policies
mailto:onestop@pepperdine.edu

